
DEC T H O U S A N D  H I L L S  M I N I S T R Y  2015

Thank you for making Thousand Hills Ministry  a part of your worship onto God. We are humbled by your 
sacrifice and honored by your prayerful commitment. 

We can’t do this  ministry work without YOU, and we don’t want to!  
All gifts are tax-deductible and should be made payable to:     

Thousand Hills Ministry  
PO BOX 950030Lake Mary, Fl 32795

Dearest family & friends,



We hope you and your family are 
enjoying all of God’s goodness 
during this busy time of year. As 
we reflect on the year we are 
delighted when we think of you, 
our partnership together, and all 
God has done in Haiti and in each 
of us.  We are thankful for you 
and pray you, too find yourself in 
awe of who He is and all He has 
done.  With anticipation we trust 
Him to do exceedingly more next 
year.  If you would like to 
partner with the work God is 
doing through THM, please join 
us! Here is an update on our little 
family as they are growing up 
quick!



Zac, 18 is in his final year of 
high school. Its been a real blast, 
too; for him and for us!  When he 
started HS he immediately made 
the swim team then moved on to 
water polo; and we all thought 
he would be on the basketball 

team, ha! God sure had a 
different plan. Together, we have 
watched God’s plan unfold 
throughout Zac’s high school 
career. Zac finished his swim 
season with a first team All 
Conference award and the MVP 
award. We are so proud of Zac! 
Over the past 16 months we have 
visited many colleges with both 
swimming and polo teams. Zac’s 
heart desires to continue 
competitive sports and God is 
opening scholarship doors for him. 
Please pray with us for this 
transition. Thank you.



Bree, 16 will be getting her 
drivers license in January, good 
stuff, but one of her greatest 
joys is to hang-out with her big 
brother. After retiring from 
soccer she tried out for Zac’s 
swim team so they could enjoy 
his last year of HS together. She 
finished her season alongside Zac 
on varsity… so much FUN! Today, 

Zac is teaching Bree water polo 
and she is planning to tryout for 
the HS team. It’s such a treat 
seeing them together, enjoying 
the same friendships, and 
cheering for each other. 



Joshua Joshua Joshua … Will be 
14 in, oh, no!… 34 days… yes, it’s 
the count-down because momma 
is holding on to her bear-cub and 
knows how quickly these teen 
years fly. Joshua is the smile 
that brightens every room, every 
face, the hallways at his school, 
the car-line, and the B-Ball 
court… he has a lot of friends 
and is always invited to 
everyone’s birthday party. There 
is only one Joshua and he is 
amazing!  He chose his picture 
above :-) 



Merry Christmas & Joyous New 
Year!    



M E R R Y  C H R I S T M A S

Brian, Kathy & kids 


